Earth Advocates Report
Faculty Senate-Written Report

Meeting held 2/11/09

Members Present:  Carrie Bruno, Meachell LaSalle, Mary Ray, Eric Walsh

The Earth Advocates accepted Eric Walsh as new chair.  The group will continue its cardboard recycling efforts, including a permanent storage receptacle for cardboard, that will be constructed during the current semester.  
